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From: Sanders, Marilyn
To: Pugh, Kristy
Cc: Sanders, Monica
Subject: FW: VOTE NO on proposed redistricting map
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 12:54:02 PM


Please attach to the ordinance.  Thanks
 


From: Chris Thomas <chris.thomas72@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 12:13 PM
To: cc 1 <cc1@kcmo.org>; MayorQ <MayorQ@kcmo.org>; Hall, Heather <Heather.Hall@kcmo.org>;
ONeill, Kevin <Kevin.ONeill@kcmo.org>; Loar, Teresa <Teresa.Loar@kcmo.org>; Justis, Amy
<Amy.Justis@kcmo.org>; Ellington, Brandon <Brandon.Ellington@kcmo.org>; Robinson, Melissa
<Melissa.Robinson@kcmo.org>; Shields, Katheryn <Katheryn.Shields@kcmo.org>; Bunch, Eric
<Eric.Bunch@kcmo.org>; McCoy, Keema <Keema.McCoy@kcmo.org>; Pearson, Angela
<Angela.Pearson@kcmo.org>; Foster, Katrina <Katrina.Foster@kcmo.org>; Wickham, Fred
<Fred.Wickham@kcmo.org>; Sanders, Marilyn <Marilyn.Sanders@kcmo.org>
Subject: VOTE NO on proposed redistricting map
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender
address before replying or clicking links.
I am writing to let you know that I am strongly opposed to the proposed redistricting map which divides
the Northland along Barry Rd.  
 
This concept is a mistake for Kansas City now and foreseeable future. 


As a citizen of the fastest growing part of Kansas City, we in the Northland feel that this is not the right
option but have not been heard by the majority of the committee members thus far. 


Considering a vertical map (8.6.3) seems to be a much better option and would prefer that this committee
takes a harder look at such a plan. 


Thanks


Chris Thomas


64154
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